Hoyland Springwood Primary School

Cloughfields Road, Hoyland, Barnsley, S74 OER
T: 01226 743815 e: springwood@ecmtrust.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Katherine Clark
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Gerry Wilson

Tuesday 7t February 2017

Dear Parents,

As part of our Maths Week activities, we will be holding a Family Workshop event on Tuesday afternoon (14t February)
from 1.30 - 3.15pm. We would like to invite all parents and/or grandparents to come and take part. Younger siblings are

very welcome to come along and we would ask that they are appropriately supervised.

All of the activities will have a shape, space or measures theme (so there’s no need to be an expert at long division!) and

will be very practical and accessible for everyone.

We do hope that you will be able to join us and would be grateful if you would complete and return the reply slip below to
indicate who will be coming so that we can make sure we have enough resources. If you have more than one child in

school, we will arrange for you to spend part of the afternoon in each class.
Thank you in anticipation.

Kind regards

K.Clak L PM

Mrs Katherine Clark Mr Liam Petitt
Headteacher Maths Leader

Family Workshop — Tuesday 14" February 2017

Name of child(ren):

I/we would like to attend the Family Workshop in Maths Week. There will be:

adults

toddlers/pre-school children

Signed:

Part of the Every Child Matters Academy Trust g .



